
 
 
 
 
21 January 2021 
 
 

Dear families of Year 11 students 

From Tuesday 25 January, Dixons Academies Trust will be providing online Masterclasses in English, Maths and 
Science for all Dixons students. These sessions will last 45 minutes and will be delivered by Trust Assistant Principals 
who are specialists in English, Maths and Science. 

As we approach our mock examinations, these sessions will provide essential preparation for our Year 11 students. 
As these sessions will be delivered live and online, it would be a great idea if you can support your child by getting 
involved and doing them with them. For those students who would like to remain in the academy for this, we can 
offer a space for them to work and will provide refreshments. Please let us know via your child if they wish to remain 
on site and email Mr Swift at swiftb@fazakerleyhigh.org to give your permission. 

The sessions will start at 6pm and will last until 6.45pm. On Monday, we will provide students with the resources 
required to complete all three sessions. In order to be able to access the sessions, your child will need access to 
Microsoft Teams – this is accessible via your child’s Microsoft 365 account through school email. I have attached an 
overview of the sessions, how to access them and links to additional resources. Please check your ability to connect 
remotely over the weekend and get in touch if you require technical support. 

We strongly encourage that all Year 11 students take part in this brilliant opportunity provided by the Trust and ask 
that you ensure that your child is present. At Dixons Fazakerley Academy our core value of determination states that 
we never give up, and as we strive to do everything for our students it will be great to see them commit fully to these 
opportunities. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Andrew Roberts 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


